————— Original Message =----—-

From: <dreeb@albany.edu>

To: "Marty Gnacik" <mgnée com>

Cc: <dreebfalbany.edu>; q vahoo.com>; <tordaalhotmail.com>;
<pbillmeehan@hotmail.com>; <knight@atmos.albany.edu>;

<eslercpe@aol.com>; <lswhalen@aol.com>; <sharauzl@g§§ép.rr.com>;
<phaldema@nycap.rr.com>; <sfberg99@aocl.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2007 10:06 PM
Subject: Sidewalks

On Tuesday July 10, 2007 the Town appproved the sidewalk construction
contracts. The construction of the west side of McKown Road sidewalk (from
Western to Woodscape) and south side of Western Avenue sidewalk (from
Schoolhouse Road to the city line)are to be completed before winter.
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Congratulations to all of us.

I have layout drawings for some portions of the sidewalks 1f anyone wants
to look at them.

Don
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Download this as a file

Take Address

https://webmail.albany.edu/ src/read_body.php?mailbox=INBOX&passed_id=1017&start... 7/13/2007




